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130 NEW JOBS FOR PRAIRIE VILLAGE 

WASHINGTON, D.C.--Senator Bob Dole announced today that the United States Depart-

ment of Agriculture will consolidate offices in Prairie Village and Minneapolis, 

Minnesota into a single location in Prairie Village. This will mean an increase in 

the Prairie Village office of approximately 130 jobs, with a payroll increase amounting 

to nearly $2 million. 

"Results of a cost-efficiency study were a major factor in the decision to 

consolidate," Senator Dole said, "and the location of an electronic data processing 

center in the area made Prairie Village an ideal place for the enlarged office." 

The office will be located in the Rrymar Office Center, 2400 West 75th, Prairie 
Village. 
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